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APPENDIX E

PETERBOROUGH

Telephone: 01733 863748 _
Facsimile: 01733 863692 il i,
E-Mail: Lynn.chesterton@peterborough.gov.uk ' @7 C1TY COUNCIL
Please ask for: Lynn Chesterton
Our Ref: LC/MG CHILDREN'S SOCIAL CARE SERVICES
Your Ref:

2" Floor
Peterborough City Council Bayard Place
Licensing Section Broadway
Bridge House Peterborough
Town Bridge PE1 1FB
Peterborough DX 12310 Peterborough 1
PE1 1HU Telephone: (01733) 747474

24 February 2010

Dear Colleague

RE: REVIEW OF A PREMISES LICENCE IN RESPECT OF SHOOTERS BAR
29 NEW ROAD, PETERBOROUGH

I have read the report from Chief Constable Julie Spence. Given the significant number and the
nature of the concerns detailed in this report, | share Chief Constable Spence's concerns and would
fully support the recommendation that the licence for this premises be revoked.

Should the committee feel that revocation of this licence is not necessary, | would agree with the
recommendations set out in Chief Constable Spence’s report.

Yours sincerely

(A Gl

Lynn Chesterton
Acting Service Manager for
Quality Assurance & Safeguarding

Executive Director: John Richards
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